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Brittany Drury

From: Barbara Gray 
Sent: February 22, 2020 10:34 AM
To: Office
Subject: RE, Wiarton Keppel Airport

To Whom it May Concern, 
 
  We would like to add our voices to those that have grave concerns over the costs to Georgian Bluffs residents regarding the 
Wiarton Keppel Airport.  
 
  We fundamentally oppose the continuation of financial support to the airplane company that provides flights to and from the 
airport in Toronto. This flight appeals to a very small proportion of individuals who already have the capacity to purchase a 
flight. Georgian Bluffs Council should not be expecting residents of the municipality, many of whom are on fixed incomes, to 
financially support a company that provides a service to so few.  
 
  We also disagree with Georgian Bluffs being the sole owner of an airport that seems to be providing benefits solely  to the 
Municipalities of Wiarton and The Bruce Peninsula.  
 
Any concerns regarding medical air transport are handled by the provincial Air Ambulance system, whether it is a road side 
pick up by helicopter or Paramedic transfer to the GBHSOS  for transfer south.  
 
 Regards,  
Barbara Gray 
 Brendan Mulroy 

  

 


